May 1, 2013

Corbin Davis

Clerk of the Court

Michigan Supreme Court

P.O. Box 30052

Lansing, MI 48909

RE: ADM File No. 2012-36 — Proposed Administrative Order No. 2013-X

Dear Clerk Davis:

At its April 15, 2013 meeting, the Executive Committee of the State Bar of Michigan considered
the proposed administrative otder published for comment. In its review, the Committee

considered a recommendation from the Business Law Section.

The Committee voted unanimously to suppott the proposed administrative order in principle and
authorize the committees and sections to advocate their positions to the Court.

We thank the Coutt for the oppottunity to comment on the proposed amendments.

Sincerel

Anne Boomer, Administrative Counsel, Michigan Supreme Court
Bruce A. Courtade, President



